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FORT CARSON, Colo.  Army Explosive Ordnance Disposal technicians from the Fort Irwin,
California-based 759th Ordnance Company (EOD) "Detonators" earned first place in the all-Army
EOD Team of the Year competition on Fort Carson, Colorado, May 15  19.

The winning team, Staff Sgt. Mark S. Owens and Spc. Brady L. Dunn, represented the 759th EOD
Company, 3rd EOD Battalion, 71st EOD Group and 20th Chemical, Biological, Radiological,
Nuclear, Explosives (CBRNE) Command in the all-Army competition

. 

Staff Sgt. Lesley S. Raynor and Spc. Shannon D. Russell from the Camp Humphreys, South
Korea-based 718th Ordnance Company (EOD), 23rd Chemical Battalion, 2nd Infantry Division
Sustainment Brigade, Eighth Army, came in second place.

Staff Sgt. Billy McCoy and Sgt. Micah K. Miler from the 722nd Ordnance Company (EOD), 192nd
Ordnance Battalion (EOD), 52nd EOD Group, took third place.
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